
Canadian delegates to the tenth annual NATO Parliamentarians' Conference ( front row,

left to right) : Mr. Jean-Eudes Dubé, M.P., head of delegation; Mr. Lloyd R. Crouse, M.P.;

Senator David J. Walker.

Meeting in Paris
The Canadian delegation then travelled to Paris, where they took an active part
in the annual NATO Parliamentarians' Conference. As in previous years, the

conference was addressed by the Secretary-General of NATO and by the Supreme

Allied Commander Europe, concerning the current work of the alliance in both
the civil and military fields, after which the Parliamentarians began their week

of debates in plenary and in committee sessions. Following the deliberations of

its committees on political, military, economic, scientific, and information and
cultural affairs, the conference debated and passed a series of resolutions that will
now be referred to member governments for their information. Since the debates

and resolutions of these conferences do not commit member governments, dele-
gates are able to discuss in public ideas and resolutions covering the entire range

of NATO's present and possible future activities.

This year, the conference discussed at length the future of the alliance, in-

cluding the political and military problems involved in greater participation by
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